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The Professional Ministries Team met in a hybrid format on May 24, 2023.  
 
Jeff Woods shared a devotion about how American Baptists should be remembered based upon 
John 13:35 and Luke 6:32-36. 
 
The team shared personal and professional updates regarding projects related to supporting 
clergy.   
 
The team continued its clarification of assumptions related to the “Leadership Registry.”  

The group discussed and updated the document entitled, “The Great Resignation Impacts ABC 
Clergy.” This resource is available on the ABCUSA website. 
 
The next meeting will take place on November 15, 2023. 

 

Submitted by Dr. C. Jeff Woods 

 
 


